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Community Connections Program 
In 2021, the Grove City Division of Police began a new program to better connect with citizens. The 
“Community Connections Program” is designed to help officers meet residents of the community. Utilizing a 
golf cart, officers drive around all neighborhoods of the city. The cart is more approachable than a cruiser and 
allows for one-on-one interactions with community members so they can share their concerns, compliments, 
or simply get to know an officer better. The program received excellent feedback from the City and will 
continue in 2022. 
     

 
 


